WM
'YW Y\
LU

ST.GEORGE’S
SCHOOL

March 10, 2024

Dear Accepted Student,

On behalf of the entire athletic department, I am thrilled to extend to you our warmest congratulations on your
acceptance to St. George’s. Your admission is a testament to your hard work, dedication, and the exceptional qualities
you bring, both academically and personally.

All across campus, Dragon pride runs deep. Of note this year: In the fall, we had our top male runner win the New
England Cross Country Championship. The winter has been a record breaking season for us. The Girls’ Basketball team
has broken the school record for most wins in a season (22) and New England Class B Champions. The Boys’ Hockey
team also set a wins record with 23 and qualified for the New England Elite 8 tournament for the first time in school
history. Our spring teams are just getting started and looking to build off of their successes of last year. We're really
excited to get going!

At St. George’s, we believe in nurturing not only the academic potential of our students but also their athletic prowess
and sportsmanship. We pride ourselves on our state-of-the-art facilities, a wide array of sports programs, and a
dedicated team of coaches and staff who are committed to helping each student-athlete achieve their highest potential.

At St. George's, we foster an environment where students can excel both in the classroom and on the field. Our athletic
program is more than just a series of teams; it is a family that values perseverance, teamwork, leadership, and the
relentless pursuit of excellence. Whether you are a seasoned athlete or looking to discover a new passion, there is a
place for you here.

Once again, congratulations on your acceptance. Your future here is bright, and I look forward to the possibility of
cheering you on from the sidelines. Should you have any questions or wish to discuss the athletic opportunities
available to you in more detail, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly.

Welcome to the Dragons family. Here’s to achieving greatness, on and off the field!

Sincerely,

Bobi e

Bob Pipe

Director of Athletics
(401) 842-6645
bob_pipe@stgeorges.edu



